
It has been another fantastic week at Osborne Primary School 
and the children and staff have all been working hard. I have been 
PROUD to see children working tirelessly to improve their presentation and
their books are already looking smarter. 
It has been wonderful to see an increasing number of children taking PRIDE
in wearing their school uniform. Please can we remind parents that children
should wear uniform every day, unless it is their PE day.
Best wishes,
Mrs Lisa Dodd - Headteacher
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Reminders

Headteacher's Message

Upcoming Events
Month of May - KS1 SATs

9.5.22 to 13.5.22 - KS2 SATs 

10.5.22 - Bake sale: fundraiser for

World Lupus Day

27.5.22 - Jubilee Celebration

Monday - Boxing (FULL) 

Tuesday - Construction (FULL)

Wednesday - Fencing (FULL)

Thursday - Arts & Crafts (FULL)

Please note: these clubs finish at

4.20 pm each day.

After School Activities

Please ensure that children arrive at school on
time each day. Children should be in school
by 8.55am at the latest. When children arrive
late, it creates lots of work for the office staff
and disrupts the start of the day for the
children.
Children should wear suitable PE kit on their
PE day. This includes trainers or pumps, plain
dark coloured joggers/sports leggings/shorts,
a plain white t-shirt and their school jumper.

Contact Us

Website:
www.osborneprimaryschool.co.uk

Email: enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk

Telephone: 0121 464 3346

Follow us on Twitter @OsbornePriSch

mailto:enquiry@osborne-pri.bham.sch.uk
tel:01214643346


READ, WRITE INC IN ACTION...
In recent weeks, we have introduced a new programme for the teaching
of phonics called Read, Write Inc. The children in Reception, Year 1 and
Year 2 are working hard in their new phonics groups and we are pleased
to see that they are already making some super progress.

Over the next few weeks we will be inviting parents in to see phonics in
action and to join their children in some fun phonics activities... so please
keep an eye on the newsletter for upcoming dates!

What the children think...

"We love it when Fred frog comes out to help us."

"I like doing reading with a partner, it makes it more fun when we help
each other."

"When I use my dots and dashes it helps me to spell words in other
lessons."






